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Next Term- Our new project will be ‘What 

discoveries will we make?’ In term 3 we will be 

looking at Explorers, in particular those who 

explored the arctic, we will be using this book as a 

starting point. 

 

During the first week back in maths, we will be 

exploring position and direction to help us create 

maps when we are being explorers! 

We will also be starting our six week block of Yoga. 

Other News 

Lots of the children have a number of outstanding 

books to be read on bug club, please ensure 

these are completed by the new year.  

Don’t forget our WOW day on Wednesday 3rd 

January 2018, when the children need to come as 

an explorer or inventor of their choice and tell us 

some interesting facts about them.  

Finally we both wish you and your families a very 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

We have all really enjoyed our topic throughout terms 1 and 2. We have talked together about what we enjoyed 

most whilst learning. This is what we said.  

Arabella- I enjoyed making the PowerPoint, it was fun and I had a great partner.  

Amelie D- I loved the Bollywood dancing workshop. It was really good to get to learn all of the different moves. 

Rory- My favourite learning, was making the jungle collages, because you could use your imagination and use any 

colours or animals you wanted as long as it was in the style of Henri Rousseau.  

Zoe- The best part for me, was when Jonathan and all his jungle animals visited, especially when the real snake 

licked my nose! 

 We all had a great time wearing our Christmas hats for Christmas lunch on Tuesday! 
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